
 

 

July 22 2018 Trinity Council/Congregation Meeting 

 
Secretary and Treasure reports approved as read. 
 
Discussion regarding Invitation letter to be sent to past members for September 23 Celebration. 
Pastor Stephanie, Jan and Lu will meet to draft the letter.It was decided that  the letter will appear in 
the Newsletter. 
Names and addresses have been turned in 
 
List of qualified voting members approved 
 
Council needs to present  recommendation of closure to Congregation.  
Congregation needs to officially  vote on closing..August 16 set as date to vote  
 
Dissolution team will need  be formed.  
 
Next Council meeting August 5th after church service  
 
Meeting closed with prayer from Pastor Stephanie 
 
Lu Hansen Secretary. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 


